
Monday, January 31, 2022                                                        Special Meeting 

6:00 p.m.                   Lake View Municipal Building 

 

The Lake View City Council met in special session on Monday, January 31, 2022 at the 

Lake View Municipal Building.  The meeting was called to order by Mayor John 

Westergaard at 6:00 p.m.  Roll call was taken:  Present: Councilors Dale Boeckman, 

Mike Frank, Tami Moeller, Ken Steinkamp, and Dave Woltman.  Also present:  Dave 

Jennett 

 

City Participation in Housing Developments 

The City Council had established a committee of Mayor Westergaard and Councilors 

Boeckman and Steinkamp to consider how the City may financially participate with 

multiple housing developers in an equitable manner.  The Committee presented a 

proposal with the amount of the incentive based on the property taxes generated by the 

development.  The Committee will continue to work on this issue. 

 

Motion by Frank, second by Steinkamp to adjourn.  On vote:  all ayes.  Motion carried.  

Meeting adjourned at 6:53p.m. 

 

At 7:00 p.m., the Council met with AFSCME Local 1682 for the formal exchange of 

initial bargaining proposals in an open session.  This session was posted as a public 

meeting.  Following the exchange of initial proposals, the session was closed and the 

parties continued to negotiate. 

 

 

 

____________________________________      _________________________________ 

John Westergaard, Mayor         Scott Peterson, City Clerk/Administrator 

 

 


